
 

Royal Grammar School Telephone Email Headmaster 

Amersham Road 01494 524955  admin@rgshw.com Philip Wayne 

High Wycombe  

Buckinghamshire Facsimile Website 

HP13 6QT 01494 551410  www.rgshw.com Registered No. 07492198 

 

 
15 October 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 7 Information Evening for Parents on On-Line Safety 

Wednesday, 14 November 2018 at 7.30pm 

 

All Year 7 students will be seeing a Childnet presentation on E-Safety on Wednesday, 14 November.  In 

addition, you are also invited to a presentation by Childnet on Wednesday, 14 November at 7.30pm in the 

Queen’s Hall. 

 

As you will note from the Child Protection Policy that is also being sent out on Thursday, 18 October E-Safety 

is a major concern for young people.  Issues around content, contact and conduct on-line, sexting and cyber-

bullying are well documented nationally as the numbers of young people involved with such concerns are 

increasing alarmingly.  Sadly, on occasions, RGS students are also involved with such E-Safety concerns.   To 

help us support Year 7 students in this important area we would hope that all Year 7 parents will be able to 

attend the Childnet presentation.  

 

We would be grateful if you could complete the attached slip indicating whether or not you will be attending 

the presentation for parents on the 14 November 2018 and return it to your son’s Form Tutor by Friday 2 

November 2018 at the latest. 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Booth 

Assistant Head 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

To:  Form Tutor  

 

Childnet Presentation on On-line Safety 

Wednesday, 14 November 2018 – 7.30 pm 

 

 

Son’s Name: ..............................................................  Form: ................................................... 

 

 

*We will/will not be attending the Childnet Presentation on Wednesday, 14 November 2018. 

 

 

Number of adults wishing to attend:  ...............................  

 

 

Signed: ......................................................... (Parent/Guardian) 

 

* Please delete as appropriate 

 

 

 

Please return by Friday 2 November 2018 at the latest 

 
 


